
From: Tom Enestvedt [mailto:ctemae@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 3, 2018 4:58 PM 
To: Dermody, Bill (CI-StPaul) <bill.dermody@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Rezoning request Saint Paul'sChurch 
 
As lifetime residents of Saint Paul and of the neighborhood we would respectfully request that you deny 
the developer's request for such a broad variance. The lack of provision for parking alone 
makes  unreasonable demands on the neighborhood, much less no restrictions on the hours and 
intended activities of such a center. This is in the heart of residential area which has been a featured 
part of our city since the streetcars came out to Tangletown. 
As the city population becomes more dense we must be careful to maintain areas of parks and green 
spaces, of quiet amid  the developing areas of commerce. 
Let us grow Saint Paul thoughtfully. 
 
Thank you, 
Tom and Alison Enestvedt 
1773 Summit Avenue 


